
The Harmony Trust 
Northmoor Academy Parent Forum
Antony Hughes, CEO would like to invite you to take part in 
our Parent Forum on Thursday 29th September at 2:30p.m. in 
the main hall.

This is an opportunity to share your thoughts and ideas and to 
contribute to the discussion on how to ensure our academy is 
a 'GreatPlace2Learn'. We look forward to seeing you then.


